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WILMINGTON, IL – BALTIMORE IL RT 53 STREET HAS BEEN REOPENED 
Water levels are improving; however, Forked Creek is experiencing flooding.  Currently, the following 
streets are closed: 
 

North 1st Street/Solider-Widows Road 
East Kahler Road (over Forked Creek)  
North & South Island Parks remain closed.  
Additional roads may temporarily be closed as water levels continue to fluctuate.  
 

 
Please stay safe as conditions are constantly changing. 
DO NOT DRIVE THROUGH WATER. TURN AROUND! 
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